
Minutes  -   ACSS PAC General Meeting 

Oct 15, 2018 – 6:30PM 

Circulate attendance sheet 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  

•Shelley McDonald, Donna Robertson, Tara Sutherland, Lisa Lohnes, Jodi Van Aert, Jeremy Lyndon 
(Admin) 

• Approval of Agenda  

• approved 

• Review  of minutes - complete 

Principal’s REPORT:  

• Water fountain is in!! The second one could be problematic. The design is too big for the current 
proposed space. Maintenance is looking at this now.  

• Front of the school is looking a bit different. A plan for redesigning the space is in process. 

• Second VP has been discontinued. 

• Interim reports go home this week. All parents should receive something from all the teachers 
that your child has.  

• Take your kids to work day is Nov. 14th.  

• We are losing a metal teacher to the Chilliwack district.  

• PE expo blocks have been taken filled. 

• We lost choir and jazz band.  

• We’ve hired a YCW for the Advance program. She started last Monday.  

• Oct 27th- Grad haunted house and the 26th in the evening. 

• Grad cruise was postponed due to boat issues. Nov. 8th is the new date. They will be catering 
this event for free now. Refunds in the neighborhood of $50 each will be coming to the 
students.  

• Little dribblers is up and running- basketball program for grade 4/5 students.  

• We are having an additional ICBC presentation on Oct. 26th that will be presented to grade 11 
and some 12s. Will still have the May presentation for the grads. 

• Pro-d day this Friday.  



• Nov. 22, Student council is planning a dance.  

• Clubs Days occurred this October. Well attended and many students/ staff learned about what is 
happening at ACSS. 

o We are working on updating this information on social media.  

 
EXECUTIVE REPORTS: 

• President:   Donna Robertson    

o Gaming Grant 

§ Will be 20% more than is usually is determined by the government.  

o DPAC survey- posted on the Facebook group. They are looking to improve 
communications with all stakeholders. – 5 themes. 

§ School district is trying to work with PAC to improve communications  

o Constitution confirmed on file with DPAC (updated as of 2017).  

o Was not able to be at the DPAC meeting 

• Vice President:   Tara Sutherland 

o BCCPAC membership application- donna is looking into this 

• Treasurer:  Jodi VanAert 

o Banking update –  Account updates (GICs/bank balances , etc) 

§ Check was written for $500 for dry grad- came out of Gaming.  

§ All other balances are the same. 

§ Gaming this year is à 16 464.00 will be deposited directly into our gaming 
account.  

 

• Secretary/correspondence: no news 

• DPAC:  Rep STILL needed 

 

OLD BUSINESS:   

 

NEW BUSINESS:   



• Receive requests for funding from school/teachers/etc 
Set date to review. 

o Oct 29th executive will meet to do a preliminary screening of requests.  

• Donna will follow up on BCCPAC application for membership. 

• Next PAC meeting will be Nov. 5th. Funding requests will be discussed at this time.  

Open for questions/discussion 

Adjournment 

Minutes accepted.  


